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22 May 2024 

Mount Waverley Water Main 

Renewal Project 

Rescheduled work notice-closure of St Albans Street 

St Albans Street works for the Mount Waverley Water Main Renewal Project had been 

rescheduled to allow for Yarra Valley Water to successfully complete some important 

shut-down trials.  These works have now been completed successfully.  

Melbourne Water works will resume immediately as from Thursday 23rd May 2024 and 

are expected to be completed by 14th June 2024. The team will work hard to complete 

the works as fast as possible.  

Temporary changes on street parking and vehicle access to driveways. 

There will be no on-street parking on the impacted areas and only local vehicle access 

available within the work zone while the works are undertaken. Access to some driveways 

will be impacted as works travel past. We will work closely with impacted residents to 

manage these disruptions. 

Please keep in mind that because of these temporary road closures, there will be limited 

on-street parking available in neighbouring streets for residents. The project will reopen 

the road as soon as it is safe to do so.  

What can you expect 

Noise and vibration: During construction there will be some noise and minor vibrations 

associated with the construction. We will reduce these impacts as much as possible. 

Pedestrian access:  Footpaths will always remain open with detours. Traffic controllers 

will be present to safely manage traffic and pedestrians in the area. Exercise caution 

while walking past the work area. 

Traffic flow: Increased construction vehicle movement on St Albans Street. Traffic 

management will be in place to help you safely move around the area. Please follow the 

signs and any directions from the traffic control staff. 

Dust: Dust is to be expected throughout construction. We will use water trucks and street 

sweepers to minimise this impact. Covering loads when being transported. 

Access: Between property numbers 34- 42, no right turn into Stewart Street. Between 

property numbers 62-72, no left hand turns into Charles Street.  
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Working hours 

Works are scheduled to take place between Monday to Friday, 7am-6pm and Saturdays 

7 am-1pm. This is in line with EPA Guidelines. 

 

Prior notification will be provided if works are to occur outside standard times. 

Thank you 

We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and thank you for your patience 

while we complete this important work. All work activities and dates are subject to 

weather and site conditions. 

 Figure 1: Changed traffic conditions on St Albans Street  


